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Chi ef
Regul ati ons and Procedures Division
Al cohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
Washi ngton, D.C. 20091-0221
RE: TTB Notice No. 4
Dear Al cohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau:
I amvery concerned that TTB Notice No.4 could well be remenbered as the point at which the Al cohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) |aunched an offensive aimed at the taste preferences of consuners and the economc interests of business.

The new rul es proposed for the flavored malt beverage industry are not needed and will cause needl ess harmto snall businesses. Consuners and retailers alike are struggling with excessive taxes and regul ations that threaten to downgrade
Anerica's quality of life and sink our fragile economc recovery. This is no tine to be adding new taxes and regul ations! [O0000000000000000C0O0000000000000DO0O00O0000O0O000O000O0000O000O000O0O0O0O0O0O0O0O000O000DO000O00C000000000O000O0C0DO00O0O0O0O0O0OO

Furthernmore, these danmgi ng new regul ati ons woul d substantially change a regulatory policy, which for 30 years has quite efficiently provided oversight to the way flavored nalt beverages are produced, marketed and distributed. There is
absolutely no justification for these rules changes. 000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000O000O0OO00000000000UOO00000000000000000000D0000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000C

| inplore you to oppose this rules change that woul d penalize snall businesses, their custoners and their enpl oyees.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely Yours,

Jam e Hsu






